
 

 
 
At approximately 7:30 p.m. Friday, June 13, 2025, Milton Police and Massachusetts State Police 
responded to multiple 911 calls about a stabbing on Blue Hills Parkway in Milton, Norfolk District 
Attorney Michael W. Morrissey said today. 
 
First responders provided medical treatment and transported Rose Lamour, 28, of Milton and 
Stanley Monteperousse, 35, formerly of Florida to area hospitals where they were pronounced 
deceased. Lamour and Monteperousse had been in a dating relationship and leave behind  
one child.  
 
In addition to Milton Police and Troopers from the H Troop of Massachusetts State Police, State 
Police detectives assigned to the Norfolk District Attorney’s Office, MSP Collision Analysis and 
Reconstruction Section, and MSP Crime Scene Services Section responded to the scene.  
A preliminary investigation suggests the incident is an apparent murder suicide, but the 
investigation remains active and ongoing. The Office of the Chief Medical Examiner will  
conduct autopsies. 
 
Any member of the public with information about this incident is asked to contact Massachusetts 
State Police Detective Chris Moore at 781-830-4985 or Milton Police Detective Valter Pires at 
617-898-4837. 
 
This is a heartbreaking tragedy and DA Morrissey and Chief John King urge anyone feeling 
threatened by their partner or being abused in their relationship to contact police or community 
support services. Dove Inc. is a local non-profit group dedicated to assisting those experiencing 
domestic abuse at 617-471-1234. SafeLink is a statewide 24-hour hotline 1-877-785-2020. 
 
This is an ongoing investigation, and no further information is being released. 
 


